
 
 
 

 
From: John Till [mailto:johntill@mindspring.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2006 11:17 AM 
To: FN-OMB-RABulletin 
Subject: Follow up on conversation 

Nancy, it was a pleasure speaking with you a moment ago. As I indicated, the proposed bulletin 
is an excellent idea and badly needed to help shape consistency in risk assessment. The 
principles outlined, for the most part, are identical to those we have followed on my research 
team, Risk Assessment Corporation. In particular, we are crystallizing many of these in work we 
are performing with Colorado State University related to the Los Alamos National Laboratory. It 
is called RACER (Risk Analysis, Communication, Evaluation, and Reductiom). We will take a 
look at the proposal you are recommending and provide feedback. 
 
There is more about the RACER project on our web site at www.racteam.com, should you be 
interested. There is more about RACER in publications on our web site and forthcoming open 
literature publications. 
 
It was a pleasure talking with you. I wish you solid success and offer my support wherever I can 
be of help. 
 
Warm regards. 
 
John Till, Ph.D. 
President  

http://www.racteam.com/

